
,

l
.

UNITED SVAVES j
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIORI

REGION lli
,

799 ROOSEVELT RO AD !

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

FEB 2 5 1975 -

Commonwealth Edison Company Docket No. 50-10
ATIN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr. Docket No. 50-237

Vice President
P.O. Box 767
chicago, Illinois 60690

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letters dated January 17, 1975 and February 5 . . -

1975, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items of
noncompliance which we brought to your attention in our letter dated
December 26, 1974. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

With respect to your response to Item A.l.b temporary changes to procedures
are not the ===== to incorporate less safe conditions than originally
intended. As stated in your facility Technical Specifications, temporary
chan5es which do not change the intent of the original procedura may
be made under controlled conditions. When conditions are made less
safe, we consider the intent has been changed. This mate r was discussed
with Mr. Elfrink of your office on February 11, 1975.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be glad
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely yours,

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Operations Branch
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